## NEW MEETING FOR RATE OBJECTORS

A meeting of objectors to the new Pretoria valuations will be called next week. Several of the property owners who availed themselves of the facilities of the Eastern Areas Citizens' Association to lodge objections, have neglected to furnish their addresses, and in some cases, erf numbers have been omitted.

The Chairman of the association, Mr. S. Liebman, apepals to these ratepayers to furnish the missing information before Thursday of this week. It would also be of considerable value to provide the association with the old valuation figures. The information should be sent to P.O. Box 419, Pretoria.